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			Read How The Lord is working in our ministry!
Weekly Report:
 
 
We had a wonderful week serving the Lord here in Argentina. 
 
Here are a few of the highlights:
 
· Language School: I am growing in the language and Joaquín, my teacher, is beginning to ask me questions about church, salvation, and what we are doing here in Argentina. Each week, I memorize two Bible verses and I say them to him. We are slowly going through the Romans Road and through these verses and I can see that he is growing more interested. I am praying he accepts Christ soon.
 
· Friday Night: We held our second youth night and we had a young man named Matias come for the second week in a row. He is a very fun guy that is recovering from cancer right now. His mother attends our church and is a believer but Matias is not. I will be meeting with him on Tuesday to practice Spanish. Please be praying for Matias as he heals from cancer removal surgery and for his salvation.
 
· Sunday: Over the last two months, we have handed out thousand of invitations to the church and it seems like we might be turning the corner. The last two Sundays, we have had first time visitors as a result. This is exciting and we are hoping to see more in the coming weeks.
 
Things to pray for this week:
 
· Language Learning
· Friday Night Youth Meeting
· Saturday Ladies Fellowship
· Thursday and Sunday's services
 
 
Thank you for your prayers and support this week!
 
God bless,
 
- Jason & Ashley
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